
The transnational project meeting, hosted by the
Turkish partner, Akademi Kultur ve Egitim Dernegi
was held on June 5–6, 2025, in the university town of
Kastamonu. All project partners participated in the
meeting.
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The meeting focused on reviewing the current
status of the project, outlining the next steps in
its development, and evaluating the
methodology used to produce its results.
Particular attention was given to assessing the
content of the draft guidebook “Rise Up: Career
Development Strategies for Migrant Women”,
which represents the first key output of the
project. Designed for adult women who are
forced migrants from Ukraine, the guide
received positive feedback regarding both its
quality and relevance.
The meeting concluded with a shared
recognition of the significant quantitative and
qualitative progress achieved thus far.
Participants expressed enthusiasm about the
upcoming publication of the guidebook on the
websites of the project partners. This milestone
reflects our shared commitment to supporting
migrant women in advancing their professional
careers in the host countries: Turkey, Poland,
Germany, and the Czech Republic.


